Health and Safety

Students should be aware of their own health and safety and that of their Support Providers and should not attempt to engage them in personal care, manual handling or lifting.  Also, for the well-being of both parties, support should be provided in neutral, public places (see Places to Work with Your Students for more information).  Support must not take place n the home or lodgings of either the student or the Support Provider.

